
 

Council Order: 2024-053   Introduced by: Town Manager Brian Howard 

October 28, 2024 

Transfer of General Fund Free Cash for Mobility Hub Study 

To see if the Randolph Town Council will vote to approve a transfer of $25,000 from the 

certified General Fund free cash for costs associated with hiring a consultant to perform a study 

estimating the annual operating costs of running a local transportation mobility hub in Randolph, 

for the first three to five years of operations, with different cost estimates depending on the level 

of service offered, and including an analysis of any available grants or supplemental funding 

sources to operate such transportation services.  

 


